
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Date: Wednesday 27th November 2024 
Our ref: AMD/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 18th December 2024 
 
Christmas Dinner will take place on Wednesday 18th December 2024. Each year group will have their meal together 
along with form tutors and other staff. The meal will comprise of a traditional two course Christmas dinner along with 
drink and crackers. Vegetarian and special diet requests will also be catered for. This will be the only food available on 
the day, so students should bring snacks for break and a packed lunch if they prefer. 
 
The cost of the meal will be £5, the school will meet the difference if your child is on Free School Meals. Payment will 
need to be made in advance on Parent Pay. The payment item is Christmas Dinner 2024. This is always a fun time that 
In the past year’s students have enjoyed. Please can a payment be made by Monday 9th December. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs A Moise Dixon 
Headteacher 
  

 
 

  
 


